
 
 

 

Chapter Support 

 

• Chapters shall be responsible for scheduling two meetings per semester, or as deemed 

appropriate, with their chapter designated Sorority & Fraternity Life (SFL) support staff. This 

meeting should include the chapter president. Chapters shall also maintain regular lines of 

communication with SFL staff and other University offices and personnel.  

• SFL strives to develop a community that enables individuals to make values-based decisions, 

learn tangible skills and contribute to the betterment of the global community through advising 

with a developmental approach, educating with a purpose, and cultivating partnerships.  

 


